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LOUISIANA 242 cuAnONoe srnEE1
POWER & LIGHT P O. BOX 6008 + NEW OnLEANS. LOUISIANA 70174 * (504) 366-2345

UTluTIES SYSTEM

September 21, 1984

W3P84-2669
Q-3-A35.07.105
3-A1.01.04

Mr. J.T. Collins hhhhh
Regional Administrator, Region IV
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 SEP 2 71984
Arlington, Texas 76012 p
REFERENCE: LP&L Letter W3K84-2035 dated August 30, 1984

Dear Mr. Collins:

SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit No. 3
Docket No. 50-382
Significant Construction Deficiency No. 105
" Electrical Sepacation Deficiencies (Reg. Guide 1.75)"

The above referenced letter indicated submittal of the Final Report to the
NRC on September 21, 1984.

At the present time, evaluation and minor rework is underway. Inspection
Report 84-30, performed by the Construction Appraisal Team (CAT), indi-
cated this item it closed. Final package assemblance and review is on-
going with a scheduled completion of mid October.

A final report is scheduled for transmittal to the NRC on October 19, 1984.

Very truly yours,

dL
K.W. Cook
Nuclear Support & Licensing tbnager

KWC/RJB/pbs

cc: Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
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Mr. J.T. Callin*
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cc: Director
Office of Management
Information and Program Control
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Mr. E.L. Blake
Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge
1800 M. Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20236

Mr. W.M. Stevenson
Monroe & Lemann
1424 Whitney Bldg.
New Orleans, LA 70130

Mr. W.A. Cross
4827 Rugby Avenue
Suite B-1
Bethesda, MD 20814


